

MEMORANDUM

To: Mayor and City Council

From: Rodney Gonzales, Director

Development Services Department

Date: April 28, 2016

RE: Postponement of "Traffic Mitigation" Code Amendment (PUBLIC

HEARING)

Staff is requesting a postponement of the following code amendment from the May 5, 2016, City Council meeting to the June 9, 2016, City Council meeting:

Consider amendments to Title 25 of the Land Development Code relating to right-of-way dedications and transportation improvements required as a condition to mitigate the impacts of development approval.

Additional time will allow for an additional stakeholder meeting and for the item to be heard by Planning Commission on May 24, 2016.

cc: Marc Ott, City Manager Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager